

## Young 3's Preschool Sign-Up Starting Soon!



## ST. FRANCIS BORGIA PRESCHOOL Young "3's" Program

This preschool program is designed for children whose date-of-birth falls between August 1 and December 1, 2013. The program will run from January 3, 2017 - May 22, 2017. Program days are Tuesday/Thursday, full or half days.

Registration begins on September 6, 2016 and will not be accepted before that date. Registration packets will be available on Friday, September 2, 2016.

Packets may be requested by calling or emailing the St. Francis Borgia Grade School office at 636-239-2590, ext. 1270

dwilliams@borgiagradeschool.org

For detailed information regarding the program please call or email the SFBGS Preschool Director, Barb Piontek, at 636-239-2590, ext. 1302

<u>bpiontek@borgiagradeschool.org</u>

